RAINBOW CONNECTION



0715786801/0722704919

- rainbowconnectionk@gmail.com
- o rainbow connection kindergarten and primary school mombasa
- rainbowconnectionschool
- www.rainbowconnection.co.ke
- links road nyali, opposite sos

NEWSLETTER







We started the first term in January 8th. We are grateful for this far and appreciate you entrusting us with your children again this year. However, we need to implement some precautionary measures. The health and safety of our pupils are our top priority & we thank you parents and guardians for complying. Let's continue to work on this together.

The start of the term involves lots of preparations for the whole years and therefore much work will be put in place to prepare our learners for their class.

Please expect that there will be lots of new activities to learn and therefore we will be needing again most of the parents support.

Thank you for your understanding & flexibility as we continue through the term.